
 
President’s Message  

Charlotte Rhodes 
 
I have been preaching 
volunteerism and getting 
involved for well over a year 
now and never have I seen a 
better effort from our members 
than at this year’s AirFest.  This 
was the first time I was really 
able to sit down for awhile and 
watch versus doing.  Despite the 
rain, members showed up and 
got involved, thank you all from 
the bottom of my heart, to me 
this is what it is all about.  Our 
planned fundraisers for AirFest 
did not fare well due to the 
weather but on the whole it was 
still a success overall.  We have 
some cases of suds to dispose of 
at a price and I will have that at 
breakfast for anyone interested.  
We signed up one new member 
in August, Kenny Smith.  He 
rented the last t-hanger 
available for his Cherokee.  
David Stark has taken over the 
available spot in hanger 3 for 
his Waco (soon to be here).  
The annual business meeting 
will be held next month (details 
below) and we need to talk 
around to see if anyone is 
interested in holding the offices 
of President, Vice-President, 
Treasurer and two board 
positions.  Nominations will be 
made at the annual meeting and  

 
the election to fill those 
positions will be done at the 
November meeting.  This is a 
great way to really get involved.   
 
 
Rotan Young Eagles 
 
Scotty Daniels called and said 
their date was changed to 
October 20th.  This actually 
works better for us because it 
allows our annual meeting to be 
held on the 2nd Saturday in 
October.  For those who are 
interested in going to Rotan to 
fly the kids please call Mark 
Reed at 529-3539 or email him 
at mreed@abileneaero.com.  
Fuel is free to those pilots who 
fly up for the kids. 
 
 
Breakfast 
 
September breakfast will be 
held this Saturday the 8th 
starting at 9am.  Set up will be 
Friday evening around 5:30.  
We will also need to take down 
the misting tent on Friday 
evening during set-up. 
 
Annual Business Meeting 
 
This is official notification that 
we will have our annual 
meeting on Saturday October 
13th starting at 10am.  This time 
will allow for either breakfast or  

 
lunch to be done for the 
members.  The agenda for the 
meeting will be: 
 
Hanger 3 building projects 
T-hanger recovering project 
Nominations for – President, 
Vice-President, Treasurer and 
two Board of Directors 
General Discussion  
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